Page 1 of 1

Louie Azzolini

From: Terry DeMarco [tdemarco@sympatico.ca]
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2002 11:42 AM

To: Louie Azzolinj

Subject: Re: IR requests

Thanks. That does help.

TD

——- Original Message ——-

From: Louie Azzoiini

To: Terry DeMarco

Cc: John Donihee (E-mail) ; Jehn Donihee (E-mail)
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2002 1:43 PM

Subject: RE: IR requests

Those IRs you are referring to will not be issued until [ receive further direction from the Review
Board. I have received comments on the amended work plan and will take those comments to the
Board for its consideration. The direction provided will address the matter of the IRs you are referring
to. Hope that helps.

LA

From: Terry DeMarco [mailto:tdemarco@sympatico.ca]
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2002 11:28 AM

To: Louie Azzolini

Subject: IR requests

Hello Louie,

{'ve just been looking through the "consolidation” of [Rs posted on the website, as well as a collection of
IRs from directly affected parties that you sent out by e-mail on May 27 and 28. |'m hoping you can
clarify something for me at this point.

Is it anticipated that all of the IRs sent out in your May 27/28 e-mails will be issued under the Board's
authority and included in a later "consolidation"? [If not, what is the status of those IRs?

Thanks for any light that you can shed on this for me.

Terry D.

7/8/2002 -



